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April 2015

Dear friends,

Each year, the Government of Ontario celebrates the accomplishments and contributions many
of our wonderful seniors make to communities across Ontario. This year, the Senior
Achievement Award will once again highlight the significant voluntary and professional
achievements made by individuals after they have reached the age of 65.

I encourage you to participate in the 2015 Senior Achievement Award Program by nominating a
deserving senior.

Here is what you need to do to nominate:
1. Visit ontario.caThonoursandawards;
2. Under the “Medal and Recognition Programs” section, click on the Senior Achievement

Award link;
3. Download the appropriate PDF form;
4. Read the eligibility criteria and instructions carefully; and
5. Complete the nomination, attach the necessary documents and submit it no later than

June 15, 2015. Instructions for submitting your nomination can be found at
ontario.calhonoursandawards under the “How to Nominate” section.

If you have any questions, please contact the Ontario Honours and Awards Secretariat:

Email: ontariohonoursandawards@ontario.ca
Phone: 416 314-7526
Toll-free: 1 877-832-8622
TTY: 416 327-2391

Thank you in advance for taking the time to consider putting forward the name of a special
senior in your community.

Sincerely,

The Honourable Mario Sergio
Minister


